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Withdrawal of Shareholder Meeting Requisition 

 
REFFIND Limited (ASX: RFN) advises that the notice issued pursuant to section 249D of the 
Corporations Act, dated 21 March 2017, requesting that a general meeting be convened to 
consider appointing and removing directors, has been withdrawn. 
 
 
 
Robert Lees 
Company Secretary 
T: +612 9299 9580 
M: +61 411 494 406 
E: robert@coysec.com.au 
 
For more information please contact: 

About REFFIND 

REFFIND Limited is a mobile employee experience platform targeted for use by medium-
large corporations to facilitate more efficient and effective communication with their 
employees. Based in Sydney, Australia the company is listed on the Australian Securities 
Exchange (ASX: RFN). 
For more information please visit www.reffind.com 

http://www.reffind.com/

